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Effective immediately the emergency water conservation measures are cancelled. City staff, 

engineering and GTUA have made the necessary connections and performed the system 

and water quality tests to provide abundant water from the CGMA water line. Thank you for 

your patience and working to ensure the system did not fail during this emergency situation.  

 


